
The original documents are located in Box C53, folder “Presidential Handwriting,  
12/30/1976” of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential 

Library. 
 

Copyright Notice 
The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of 
photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United 
States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections.  
Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public 
domain.  The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to 
remain with them.   If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid 
copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.  



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 30, 1976 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CANNON 

FROM: JIM CONNO~C, lg 

SUBJECT: Letter from Frank Gard Jameson 

The President reviewed your memorandum of December 21 on 
the above subject and made the following notation: 

110n my return explain situation. In meantime, 
if appropriate, call Frank Jamison. 11 

The original file is returned herewith. Please follow-up with 
appropriate action. 

cc: Dick Cheney 

Digitized from Box C53 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



THE WHITE HOUSE INFORMATION 
WASHINGTON 

December 21, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE 

FROM: JIM 

SUBJECT: Jameson 

In response to your question "can we help," I have looked 
into this matter and the answer, in my opinion, is no. 

I.have discussed the background with Jack Marsh and he 
concurs. 



cc: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 20, 1976 
,..., . 

1 t 2 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CANNON 

FROM: JIM CO~NOR I!..~ 

Subject: Letter from Frank Gard Jameson 

The attached letters were returned in the President's outbox with 
the following notation: 

"Can we help? " 

Please follow up with appropriate action. 

cc: Dick Cheney 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 20, 1976 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CANNON 

FROM: JIM CONNOR jl.. \: 
Subject: Letter from Frank Gard Jameson 

The attached letters were returned in the President's outbox with 
the following notation: 

"Can we help? 11 

Please follow up with appropriate action. 

cc: Dick Cheney 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 



FBA.NK G.ARD JAMESON 

1211 .AJ.R WAY 

GLENDALE, C.A.LIPOB....'i!A 91201 

December 10, 1976 

Miss Mildred Leonard 
Personal Assistant to 

the President 
The White House 
Washington, D. c. 

Dear Mildred: 

Mr. Jameson would be most appreciative if you 
would show the enclosed letter to the President 
as soon as he has a spare moment. 

Sincerely, 

c·--;;J?H4 ~// ~ 
. J 
·· (Mrs.) ~arilyn·· Su ez 

Executive Secretary 

Enclosure 



1211 AIR WAY 

GLENDALE. CALll"OR..'ilA 91201 

December 9, 1976 

The Honorable Gerald Ford 
President of the United States 
The White House 
Washington, D. c. 

Dear Mr. President: 

Mimi Harris, you may remember, was the lady who 
really helped the campaign in California working 
with Gene Klein as co-chairman of Democrats for 
Ford. The enclosed request that she has made is, 
in my opinion, not improper. Apparently the only 
problem is time, and this group which she is 
interested in will lose a great deal if they do 
not get the expected approval from HEW by the 
15th of December so that they can then get their 
California approval. 

In the event that Mr. Mathews in HEW feels that 
this reauest is controversial in any way except 
time, then I respectfully withdraw from the 

picture. 

Most 

Gard Jameson 

FGJ/ms 
Enclos~e 



- . 
.. 

December 8, 1976 

Mr. Frank Gard Jameson 
Glenair 
1211 Air vlay 
Glendale, CA 91201 

Dear Frank: 

I am asking for your good auspices in helping to secure the 
completion of the HMO Certification by the Department of HEW. 
I am requesting notification of completion of this system to 
Omni Health Systems and the State of California Department 
of Health Care Services Pre-Paid Division by Wednesday, De­
cember 15, 1976 at 12:15 p.m. The certified package is 
presently under the name of Omni-X Health Systems at HEW. 

Implicit herein is the urgent time factor since the entire 
company programming, employment contracts and other annual 
commitments depend upon Omni's obtaining this immediate 
certification. 

Thank you for any help you may extend in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Mimi Harris 
President 

MH:j ak 
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